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The need for increased storm preparedness in Maine is a critical issue that cannot be 
ignored. With the frequency and intensity of storms on the rise, it is crucial that 
communities, homes, and infrastructure are adequately prepared to handle the 
potential devastation that these natural disasters can bring.
In order to effectively increase storm preparedness, it is imperative that local 
governments, businesses, and residents work together to develop comprehensive plans
and strategies. This may involve implementing stronger building codes, improving 
emergency response systems, and investing in sustainable infrastructure that can 
better withstand the impact of severe weather events.
By taking proactive measures to enhance storm preparedness, Maine's communities 
can minimize the damage and disruption caused by storms, ultimately saving lives 
and reducing the financial burden associated with recovery efforts.
Overall, it is clear that the need to increase storm preparedness for Maine's 
communities, homes, and infrastructure is a pressing issue that requires immediate 
attention. With a high level of creativity and collaboration, we can ensure that our 
state is better equipped to handle the challenges posed by severe weather events.


